Amber Burke

From: charles wilson <wilsonvt5@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 1:28 PM

To: Amber Burke

Subject: [External] A.265

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

[External]

Please note that S.265 is completely unconstitutional and unnecessary;Rep. Martin LaLonde is misusing for gun control!!
Please vote it down!!Thankyou Charles Wilson
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